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Honorable Senate Committee Members, 

 

I am writing in regard to Senate Bill 850 and the negative consequences it would 

have on the City of Klamath Falls if passed. The proposed legislation requires private 

labor agreements for public construction contracts greater than $1M and would very 

likely limit the already few number of contractors who bid on City projects while 

potentially increasing costs exponentially.   

 

The City of Klamath Falls struggles in receiving more than one bid on a regular basis 

on any of our construction projects. I fear the proposed legislation would especially 

impact the more rural areas of the State where there are few contractors.   

 

I humbly request that the Committee vote against this measure, and I thank you for 

your consideration. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Jonathan Teichert 

City Manager 


